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John Lamberski, Esq. DOCK
Troutman Sanders

NationsBank Building, Suite 5200

600 Peachtree Street, N. E.

Atlanta, Georgia 30308

Dear Mr. Lamberski:

This responds to your letter dated Februery 22, 1995, attached. seeking
agreement on the use of transcripts of depositions for vhe hearing on the
diesel generator reporting issue. The Staff agrees with tha schedule
regarding deposition transcripts proposed in your tettor. Adoecence io such a
schedule should prevent surprise and lead to a more orderly hearing proceeding
on the diesel issue.

Sincerely,

Charles A Barth
Counsel four NRC Staff
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